
UNIVERSITY OF NORTH GEORGIA 
PARENTS AND FAMILY ASSOCIATION 

UNG PFA 
4th Quarter ending 12/31/19 

The PFA business was discussed on the PFA Council pages during the 
month of October 2019.


OLD BUSINESS

The PFA discussed old business via the PFA Council Facebook page 
during the month of January 2020 covering 4th quarter of 2019.

Recording Secretary’s Report: Felicia Rosemond

Minutes from 4th quarter were approved unanimously as posted on the 
PFA website.


President’s Report: Lynda Epps-Davis

PRESIDENT'S REPORT Q4  October-December 2019

17 Oct Honor Company for Charlie Company - hosted by Jeff Drobney. 

19-20 Oct Gold Rush - we had a tent set up for parents to meet and get 
to know each other. We provided snacks to cadets on parking duty.

3 Nov NLC Weekend - hosted by Jan Jan Galvin Bane and Jodi Glasco 
Isley. We greeted parents, sold merchandise and provided lunch for the 
cadet cadre.

13 Dec Commissioning - hosted by Jan Galvin Bane 


VP’s Report: Lynda Epps-Davis


Finance Committee: Anjannett Griffin

4th QTR Financial report (October-December 2019):

Treasurer’s Report (October – December 2019)

October beginning balance - $7,124.34

  Income (membership) - $85

  Merchandise income (fleece) - $2,358

Expenses - $3,207.63  (fleece $3,148.79 for FROG graduation; NLC items 
$58.84)

October ending balance - $6,359.71

November beginning balance - $6,359.71

  Income (membership) - $150

  Merchandise - $551


https://www.facebook.com/jeff.drobney?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARAWQF0PaTAoheoSa3YVNr3T8n3eqabsnah2-D0Io_dKRQJmiNmfrWq4CQbM8ACDCIl6DqHry1tCZbuo&dti=295755437295782&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/jan.galvinbane?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARBfetxkYcdKxi0D5sKKF_Ss11VoLIRAxbcL58sHux4NG3j4u2Ut09tYMuj9HP3LDospef65meYvz5XJ&dti=295755437295782&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/jodi.g.isley?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARB7uy0VHot4kOnEX9Z4x_NtolMdr6viuoxbnPvExTCvO8rSQusUGdJo1K6TlBOTAui-xuBUFs8iSv-V&dti=295755437295782&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/jodi.g.isley?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARB7uy0VHot4kOnEX9Z4x_NtolMdr6viuoxbnPvExTCvO8rSQusUGdJo1K6TlBOTAui-xuBUFs8iSv-V&dti=295755437295782&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/jan.galvinbane?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARD56y1ip6Xcq-om2Evr_b5ltAhLcQXPpG4VDXm4bnUWcFua4gdTiAVP2QTnkDBFv1gsF4-yvxXGFUPj&dti=295755437295782&hc_location=group


Expenses (NLC and postage for mailing fleece) - $873.28

November ending balance - $6,187.43

December beginning balance - $6,176.43

  Income - $0.00

  Merchandise - $0.00

Expenses (NLC) - $20.26

December ending balance - $6,167.17 

Complete financials available upon request to 
parents.association@ung.edu.


Awards/Fundraising Committee: Anjannett Griffin


Hospitality Committee: Lynda Epps-Davis

Nothing significant to report.


Cadet Life Committee: Jodi Isley

4th Quarter 2019 Cadet Life Committee

OCTOBER 19-20: GOLD RUSH

· Snacks and waters were donated from parents

· Coordinated volunteers to cover event

· Provided snacks and waters to cadets working event

NOVEMBER 3: NLC

· Solicited for sandwiches, snacks and waters for cadets working event

· Coordinated volunteers to cover event

· Provided sandwiches, snacks and drinks to 2 Battalion working event

DECEMBER 13: COMMISSIONING SERVICE

· Food donations were requested and provided by UNG parents

· Volunteers set up and covered the event

· Light refreshments and drinks were provided for the families and friends 
of Commissioning Officers

Miscellaneous

· Selling of UNG fleece vest and jackets


Communications Committee: Felicia Rosemond

No new business.


Nominations and Elections Committee: Jeff Drobney

No new business.




Parliamentarian Report: Jeff Drobney

An online willingness to serve form was created and a link for it distributed 
via North Georgia Cadet Parent FB page, UNG Parents page, & the email 
list of current PFA members. The form was available September 2nd 
through September 16th. Online voting for the slate was available to the 
members through the same distribution forms September 17th through the 
spring annual meeting held October 5th.


Treasurer’s Report: Jan Bane

(Refer to Finance Committee Report)

NEW BUSINESS


Next Meeting:

The next PFA semi-annual meeting will occur April 18, 2019.


___________________________________

Christy Currey, Executive Secretary

The University of North Georgia Parents and Family Association


